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21st August 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear All 
 
 
We promised earlier this week that we would write to you once we received further information 
about what any appeals process might look like. Yesterday, Ofqual published its guidance 
surrounding this as well as issuing a document for students.  
 
Accordingly, we have updated the Policy for 2020 Exams and Appeals in line with the latest guidance. 
Please find it attached. Please also find attached Ofqual’s own student guide about this process. 
 
For A Level students, we are aware that there continues to be uncertainty. We welcome recent 
statements from the Government about increased capacity for courses and increased funding and we 
very much hope that this will be beneficial. We continue to pass on our views to national 
organisations to put pressure on the appropriate decision-makers. 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
 

Mrs C Tao   Mr D Wickes 
Headmistress  Headmaster 
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